

Cedarholm Clubhouse Replacement Advisory Team

Community Information Sharing Meeting

Tuesday, August 16 7:15-9:00pm

Lexington Park Building 2131 Lexington Avenue North

A 23-person Resident Advisory Team has been working for the past five months to review operations, compile a findings report and make recommendations for the replacement of Cedarholm's Golf Course Clubhouse.

The Advisory Team is ready to share the draft report and recommendations with the community.

We would like to hear your comments and thoughts.

Please join us for a short recommendation report presentation followed by questions and answers.

For more information contact Jill Anfang 651-792-7102 OR JILL.ANFANG@CITYOFROSEVILLE.COM

